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Strong Schools Maryland urges a favorable vote on House Bill 797: County Boards of Education –
Student Membership – Alterations.

The Blueprint for Maryland’s Future envisions a world-class system of public schools for our state’s
students. Strong Schools Maryland believes that students have every right to engage in the co-creation
of the public schools that serve them, particularly when such engagement would contribute to students’
material understanding of how the world around them operates. We respectfully urge a favorable
report.
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